
 

 

May 13, 2021 

Dear Family Member, 

I wanted to write to you with a quick COVID update.  As you know from my report last week, 

we had two employees who tested positive.  We have conducted facility wide testing of both 

employees and residents and no new positive cases.  Our fourth floor remains on isolation 

precautions for the remainder of the 14-day requirement due to the possible exposure.  As long 

as there are no further positive cases, fourth floor will be allowed visitation starting Wednesday 

May 19, 2021.   

Following the facility’s first round of testing we were able to re-open visitation for the 

unaffected floors.  Visitation has been working out well.  I’d like to remind families that 

although not required, we encourage you to be COVID tested prior to your scheduled visit.  

Please visit our website for information on the Oneida Health COVID testing clinic.  I’d like to 

remind you that in-person visits require a health screen and performance of hand hygiene.  We 

also still require you to maintain social distancing from residents and masks are required at all 

times.   

Your cooperation is very much appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


